December 17, 2003

Chris Robinson, Director Training and Industry Relations Emergency First Response 30151 Tomas Street Rancho Santa Margarita CA 92688

Dear Chris:

Thank you for your continued interest in working with the NSCA Certification Commission in meeting our candidates' requirements for obtaining/maintaining CPR certification.

The NSCA Certification Commission accepts adult CPR certification obtained by attending a CPR course that meets the following criteria:

- Must have a hands-on training component (certification through an online course is not accepted)
- Must include a skills performance evaluation
- Must require the passing of a written exam

From our conversations and your December 12, 2003, letter, Emergency First Response will begin immediately to require completion of a written exam for successful completion of all your courses. I am grateful for your contact with me and also for your inclusion of a draft copy of information that you will provide to your instructor members.

The NSCA Certification Commission will list the CPR requirements on our web site and in our informational brochure. We will not, however, list specific organizations that meet these requirements. While the Commission will not maintain such a record, we will keep a listing of those organizations that meet these requirements so that we could provide this information upon request. Emergency First Response will certainly be on that list!

Please let me know if you have other questions or need further information.

Sincerely,

Janet Owens

Commission Administrator (ext. 105)

PS: Hope you and the Emergency First Response staff have a wonderful holiday!

3333 Landmark Circle • Lincoln, NE 68504

Phone: 402-476-6669 • Toll Free: 888-746-2378 • Fax: 402-476-7141

Fax on Demand: 877-441-2378 • E-mail: commission@nsca-cc.org • Web: www.nsca-cc.org